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DUSTIN CAMPBELL // Romans 6:22-23



PRAYERS

Betty Phillips and Myra 
Brandon have both tested 
positive for COVID-19. Their 
families ask that we keep 
them, the other residents, and 
staff of their assisted living 
facility in our prayers. 

Julia Smithmier is 
experiencing pain and 
balance difficulties from an 
MS flare-up.  

Continue to Remember:
Naomi Bobo
Jeanette Collier
JC Curtis
Ann Furr
Kevin Griffith
Rosie Hayden
Tony Henderson
Michael Miller
Greg Smith
Joy (Osborne) Vo
Kristee Walker
Marvin Wilson 

Try not to duplicate events in 
the main content area and 
calendar.

i.e. Guest speakers, meetings,
i.e. smaller events

WELCOME TO BROADWAY!
The Broadway Church exists to glorify God, reflect the character 
and teachings of Christ, carry out the Great Commission, and do 
all in the unity of the Holy Spirit.

HEALTHFUL REMINDER
Masks are required when in the building. Social distancing 
measures are in place. McCracken County is now a COVID-19 red 
zone due to a spike in cases. Help us, as we do our part to slow the 
spread and keep one another healthy.

MISSIONS AND OUTREACH MINISTRIES
Mani Pagidipalli - India Missions
Mani Pagidipalli asks that we be praying for the communities in 
which he works. There is a mysterious illness that he and other 
doctors are having difficulty identifying and treating. With 
COVID-19 and other illnesses already prominent in the area this is 
making it very difficult to keep people safe and healthy. 

Bread of Life
Hygiene Supplies Needed: Shampoo, Conditioner, Bars of Soap, 
Washcloths, Combs, Hairbrushes, Disposable Razors, Shaving 
Cream, Small Packages of Feminine Products, and Deodorant. 

SENIOR SEEKERS
Due to the rise in COVID-19 cases in McCracken County the Senior 
Seekers’ Tuesday meetings have been cancelled for the time 
being. Stay Safe & Stay Healthy. If you have any needs please 
contact Andy Clausen or the church office. 

BROADWAY YOUTH GROUP
CONNECT
CHRISTMAS MOVIE OUTING
WEDNESDAY,  DECEMBER 23 
Did you know you can rent out the movie theater for private 
watch parties? We did! The theater has social distancing 
measures in place for safety. Dustin will be reaching out with 
time and movie information. It is important for planning 
that we know how many are interested. So, if you haven’t 
already, please let Dustin or the office know how many from 
your family will be attending. 

              
               

 

 

L.O.V.E DEVOTIONAL
TONIGHT • 6-7PM • FELLOWSHIP 
HALL
This is our singing devotional that 
encourage us to “Lift Our Voices 
Eternally.” These will happen on the 1st & 
3rd Sunday evenings of each month 
through May. Tonight we will be singing 
several songs including “Deep Calls to 
Deep” and “Covenant of Love.”

BABY SHOWER
HONORING DALEY POWELL
TODAY, AUGUST 12 • 2-3:30 PM • 
RECEPTION ROOM
It’s a Girl!
Registered at Amazon and Pottery Barn 
Kids

CONTINUED PRAYERS FOR THE 
MISSION WORK:
India, Brazil, Nicaragua, F.A.C.E. for West 
Africa

NEW MEMBERS!

Melanie Wilkins was baptized 
Thursday, March 7th. Let’s give 
her our love and support in 
her new walk with the Lord!

Melissa Kirby, Sybil Penn’s 
daughter, has placed 
membership. We welcome her 
to the Broadway family! 

Contact information to come.
             

CONGRATULATIONS

To Johnna & Jay Hite on the 
birth of Conway Reed Hite 
born Tuesday, January 10th at 
3:39 pm, weighing 7 lbs, 11 oz, 
and measuring 20" long. He 
Joins big sister Kennedy. All 
are doing well!

Bear Ministry
The Bear Ministry is forming teams to 
make bears in February March, April, 
Sept, Oct, and November this year. Each 
year, approximately 720 bears are made 
and supplied to hospitals and medical 
offices for children who need some 
comfort while undergoing treatment. If 
you would like to join a team to either 
paint faces, sew bears, or stuff and 
complete the bears, please contact Amy 
Allen to volunteer for one of these jobs.

SCAN TO 
READ

BAPTISMS
Blake Ragland was baptized 
Friday, February 21st. Let’s 
show him our love and 
support as he  starts this new 
walk with Christ. 

NEW MEMBER

We are excited to Welcome 
Shanda Reid to the Broadway 
Family. After visiting for a time, 
she has decided to place 
membership and call 
Broadway home. 

BAPTISMS

Our deepest sympathies go 
out to the friends and family of 
former member Mildred Potts 
who passed away Sunday, 
November 22 at the age of 86 
in Memphis, TN. 
Arrangements to come; 
private burial will take place in 
Paducah.  

SYMPATHY

GUEST WI-FI

Password: Bcocfamily



LET US KNOW YOU’RE HERE!
We may not have clipboards or cards in the pews but online 
options are available for check-in and prayer requests. Those can 
be found at broadwaycoc.info

Giving is available online at broadwaycoc.com/give. Or checks can 
be mailed to P. O. Box 7315, Paducah, KY 42002.

NO MID-WEEK BIBLE CLASSES
WEDNESDAYS • 10 AM • ONLINE
Our Wednesday morning and evening online study opportunities 
will be on break for the holidays.

SHARE THE LOVE:
CHRISTMAS DINNER GIVEAWAY
TUESDAY-WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 22-23 • 9 AM - 3 PM
This week we will be interacting with our community in a much 
needed way. Your donations of food items and volunteer time 
make this possible. Be praying that we connect with our 
neighbors in need and that our efforts are a force for good in their 
lives.

We still have appointment times available. If you know of anyone 
who could benefit from this event, please have them call the 
office at (270) 443-6206 to schedule a pick-up, or feel free to 
schedule a pick-up yourself and deliver the bag personally.

Only go from Sunday to 
Saturday, next week.

No more than a week’s
worth of birthdays
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between major headers.
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GUEST & NEW MEMBER 
CLASS
TODAY • 10:50AM • RECEPTION 
ROOM
After worship, there will be a small 
group opportunity to learn more about 
our congregation and ask any questions 
you may have. If you are a first-time 
guest or are looking for a church family 
to call your own, this will be a great 
opportunity to get to know us and our 
desire to go with you as we follow Jesus.

DID YOU KNOW…
Broadway’s Prison Ministry partners 
with the 9th St., Calvert City, Central, 
and Sharpe congregations. As a result of 
the work being done by individuals 
going into the jails and Bible 
correspondence courses being sent via 
the postal service, 2018 saw 79 baptisms 
at McCracken County Jail. If you are 
interested in being involved in the Bible 
Correspondence Course Ministry, see 
Joel Foster. If you are interested in 
completing the training required to go 
into the jails, see Joy Cook or Garry Hoyt. 
You can also contact the church office 
with any questions.  

WEDNESDAY EVENING 
BIBLE STUDY
WEDNESDAY, JULY 3  • 6 PM
This week’s adult classes will be split. If 
your last name begins with A - K you will 
be meeting in the Fellowship Hall, and L 
- Z will be meeting in the FLC. Bring 
your Bible and something to write with! 
Extra copies of the weekly handouts are 
available in the lobby.

THANK YOU
Broadway Church of Christ - 
I recently completed the 30 
lesson jail bible study course 
and your church sent me a 
Bible. Thank you! This has 
been such a blessing and I 
am able to study daily. Thank 
you all for your devotion to 
God’s work. God Bless - 
Christopher Price

DID YOU KNOW…
There are several years of archived 
sermons, worship services and 
Conversations with Dan on our YouTube 
page? Once on the Broadway YouTube 
channel you can search for specific 
topics or lessons to listen to again or 
share with others. 

DID YOU KNOW…
That we currently have 12 Bible 
Correspondence Course teachers 
helping over 200 students. We have 
new students starting our classes 
weekly. There are students from these 
courses being baptised in the area jails 
each month. If you would like to help 
facilitate a student’s journey through 
the courses we offer, please see 
Courtney Brown. 

DID YOU KNOW…
That we currently have 9 Bible 
Correspondence Course teachers 
helping almost 200 students. New 
students start our courses weekly. 
Baptisms are taking place in area jails 
each month, in part, because of this 
ministry. We need help! If you would like 
to help facilitate a student’s journey 
through the courses we offer, please see 
Courtney Brown. 

HOLIDAY SCHEDULE 
CHANGES
The church office will be closed Tuesday 
and Wednesday this week and next for 
the christmas and New Years Holidays.  
There will be NO Wednesday evening 
Bible study on on Christmas Day. We 
will meet at 6:15 for Classes on New 
Year's day but there will not be a meal at 
5:30.

CONVERSATIONS WITH 
DAN
THURSDAYS • 7AM • YOUTUBE, 
FACEBOOK & PODCAST
Each week on YouTube, Facebook, and 
Podcast, questions that have been 
submitted by viewers are discussed by 
Jed Lovejoy & Dan Owen. This week’s 
topic: Lightning Round 3: Rewards, 
Witnesses, & Priscilla. If you listen and 
like, please drop us a comment or 
review. If you have something you 
would like them to discuss, submit it in 
a Facebook message or to 
info@broadwaycoc.com. 

2020 DIRECTORY AVAILABLE
Stop by the Connections desk today to pick up a current phone 
directory. This printing is a Broadway phone book, current to the new 
year. There is one available per family. If you need more than one copy, or 
if you have information to update please see Courtney Brown. 

SCAN FOR 
ACCESS

BIRTHDAYS

CALENDAR

TODAY
    BABY SHOWER FOR
        ANSLEY LAKE

DECEMBER 22-23
    SHARE THE LOVE
       CHRISTMAS DINNER
       GIVEAWAY

    

     

DECEMBER 27
     Luke Cunningham (1)

DECEMBER 28
     AJ Olmeda (18)

DECEMBER 30
     Kent Green
     Johnna Hite
     Patsy Horton

JANUARY 1
     Asher Lovejoy

    
  
  
    

THANK YOU

Broadway Family,  Thank you 
for all of the gifts and 
well-wishes. We are blessed to 
have so many wonderful 
people in our life.
With love, Emily Biggers & 
Nick Walquist

SYMPATHY
Our heartfelt condolences go 
out to Pat Hertter & family at 
the passing of her 
brother-in-law J. Paul 
Wedeking. He was laid to rest 
Wednesday, November 4th. 
Prayers for her sister Katie 
Wedeking appreciated.  

DECEMBER
S.I.S.T.E.R.S

Chair:  Lisa Hall
              (618) 889-3687

              Carol Enlow
             (270) 559-7215

      

THE FREE GIFT
Now the birth of Jesus Christ took place in this way. When 

his mother Mary had been betrothed to Joseph, before 
they came together she was found to be with child from 

the Holy Spirit. And her husband Joseph, being a just man 
and unwilling to put her to shame, resolved to divorce her 

quietly. But as he considered these things, behold, an 
angel of the Lord appeared to him in a dream, saying, 
“Joseph, son of David, do not fear to take Mary as your 
wife, for that which is conceived in her is from the Holy 

Spirit. She will bear a son, and you shall call his name 
Jesus, for he will save his people from their sins.” All this 

took place to fulfill what the Lord had spoken by the 
prophet:

 “Behold, the virgin shall conceive and bear a son,
and they shall call his name Immanuel”

(which means, God with us). When Joseph woke from 
sleep, he did as the angel of the Lord commanded him: he 
took his wife, but knew her not until she had given birth to 

a son. And he called his name Jesus.

http://www.broadwaycoc.info


TODAY’S WORSHIP
Elder’s Welcome // Monte Rommelman
It Came Upon a Midnight Clear
O Little Town of Bethlehem
O Holy Night
Joy to the World
Prayer // John Pennisi
Away in a Manger
Scripture Reading // Romans 6:22-23// Chuck Mullen
The Free Gift // Dustin Campbell
Victory in Jesus
Redeemed
Communion & Giving // Derrick Miller
Dismissal // Jed Lovejoy

A GIFT FOR OUR VISITORS
First-time guests are encouraged to pick up a welcome 
gift in the lobby. Please fill out a Connection Card, which 
can be found in the back of the pew in front of you, and 
give it to one of our connection team members at the 
desk in the lobby when you pick up your gift.

LAST
WEEK

SUNDAY
AM            236 
CLASSES        175
PM BLDG       

WEDNESDAY
PM             56
CONTRIBUTION
$23,892

BAPTISMS
11
CONTRIBUTION
$1,457,605

THIS
YEAR

Elders On Call // Todd Isenberg 
(270)559-2605
Elders On Call // Lee Powell (270) 
559-8942

Do all things without grumbling or disputing, that you may 
be blameless and innocent, children of God without blemish 

in the midst of a crooked and twisted generation, among 
whom you shine as lights in the world, holding fast to the 

word of life, so that in the day of Christ I may be proud that I 
did not run in vain or labor in vain.

Philippians 2:14-16

HERE TO HELP!
We have communion supplies, pantry 
staples, and members willing to help 
with all kinds of things in-between. 
Please let the office know if there is 
anything we can be doing to assist your 
family. 
Call 270-443-6206 M-F 8:30 AM - 4 PM
Messages can be left by phone or text, 
anytime at: 270-709-1238.
 
ONLINE CHECK-IN & GIVING
If you are watching with us online, say 
“Hi” in the Chat. There are tabs next to 
the video that allow you to chat, read 
the Bible, give, request prayers, and 
read the bulletin. You can also check-in 
with our regular online check-in at 
broadwaycoc.info. 

Giving is available online at 
broadwaycoc.com/give. Or checks can 
be mailed to P. O. Box 7315, Paducah, KY 
42002.

LAST WEEK
SUNDAY
AM            135 
CLASSES        

WEDNESDAY
PM             

CONTRIBUTION
$15,605

INDIA MISSIONS
Broadway supports Dr. Mani Pagidipalli and his 
work with the Bible School in Nandigama, India. 
Financial contributions to this work come from 
Broadway, and other individuals & congregations 
across the country. 

LAST WEEK
$7,012

YTD
$804,868

THIS YEAR
BAPTISMS
11

CONTRIBUTION
$772,227

GUEST INFO
Bible Classes
We offer Bible classes for all 
ages from birth to high school 
and college to senior adults.  
Our ministers and teachers 
have prepared a curriculum 
designed to strengthen your 
and your student’s spiritual 
lives.

Needs & Prayers
Our ministers and elders are 
ready to pray with you! Any 
needs or requests you have can 
be brought before the 
congregation at the end of 
service. Or, if you prefer, our 
prayer room is designed to 
accommodate these matters in 
a private setting at the 
conclusion of services.
Prayer cards are also available 
in the back of the pews and 
can be placed in the collection 
plate at the appropriate time 
during service. 

Meeting Times
Sundays
9:30 AM - Morning Worship
10:45 AM - Sunday School

Wednesdays
10:00 AM - Online Bible Study 
6:30 PM - Mid-Week Recharge

Livestream
broadwaycoc.com/live

ELDERS ON CALL
Mark Hammons (270) 217-4869
Keith Hoyer (270) 217-4251

Bible Classes
We offer Bible classes for all 
ages from birth to high school 
and college to senior adults. Our 
ministers and teachers have 
prepared a curriculum designed 
to strengthen your and your 
student’s spiritual lives.

Needs & Prayers
Our ministers and elders are 
ready to pray with you! Any 
needs or requests you have can 
be brought before the 
congregation at the end of 
service. Or, if you prefer, our 
prayer room is designed to 
accommodate these matters in 
a private setting at the 
conclusion of services.

Meeting Times
Sundays
9:30 AM - Morning Worship
10:45 AM - Sunday School

Wednesdays
10:00 AM - Online Bible Class
6:30 PM - Online Bible Study

Livestream
broadwaycoc.com/live

Elders on Call
Monte Rommelman
     (270) 559-5764

Stan Allen
     (270) 556-7525

Scan with your 
phone’s camera to 

check in

But now that you have been set free from sin and 
have become slaves of God, the fruit you get 

leads to sanctification and its end, eternal life. For 
the wages of sin is death, but the free gift of God 

is eternal life in Christ Jesus our Lord.
Romans 6:22-23


